2013

quillaccounts

...helping you to effectively manage your funding, payments and payroll.

welcome

Welcome to the third edition of the Quill Accounts newsletter - we hope you're all feeling festive and looking forward to Christmas! It's been a busy few months in our office - we've had lots of new clients coming over to Quill from all over Scotland and we've also been busy going out to various networking events where it's been great to meet with some of you in person, along with local authority support staff and representatives from charities and support organisations. We're looking forward to the Christmas break now but we'll be back, raring to go, in January with lots of new plans on the horizon!

Christmas opening hours

Our office will be closing at 1pm on Friday 20th December then re-opening with normal office hours from Monday 6th January 2014. We will, however, still be popping in most days throughout the holidays to check phone messages and emails - any urgent queries will therefore be dealt with promptly as usual.

If your payroll is due to fall within the Christmas/New Year weeks, we will be calculating and paying wages early to avoid the bank holidays.

staying in touch

Our website is updated regularly and is a great place to keep up to date with our news and announcements! When you're next online, remember to have a look and bookmark our page for the future! If you like to keep up to date on social networking sites you'll also be pleased to know that we have dedicated Facebook and Twitter pages where you can keep up to date with what we're doing!









festive fun

Christmas wouldn't be Christmas without some awful cracker jokes! Here are a couple from us...

What's more festive than an Aldi angel?

A Lidl donkey!

How does Rudolf know it's Christmas?
He just nose!

Wishing you and your families all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! Take care and enjoy the festivities!

The Quill Accounts Team